
Visit of Belgian Science Delegation

A DELEGATION of Belgian scientists under the leadership of Dr. Jacques Spaey,
chairman of the Interministerial Committee on Science Policy of Belgium,

visited Canada from October 4 to 20, 1968, at the invitation of the National

Research Council of Canada. The visit was arranged under the cultural agree-

ment between Belgium and Canada signed in May 1967. Other members of the

delegation were Mr. Wautrequin, a member of the National Council for

Science Policy of Belgium, Mr. Tougarinoff, Director of Research in Metallurgy
at Hoboken, Belgium, Mr. J. Bolland, Chief Engineer at the Electrical Engineer-

ing Works of Charleroi, Professor A. Monfils, Institute of Astrophysics of the

University of Liège, and Mr. Amelinckx, Associate Director-General for Scientific

Matters at the Nuclear Energy Study Centre. The delegation visited Ottawa,

Chalk River, Quebec City, Montreal, Toronto, Niagara Falls, Winnipeg and

Churchill.

Purpose of Visit
This visit was intended to give the delegation the opportunity of studying the

Belgian scientific delegation visiting Canada inspecting a piece of equipment at the space
research laboratory of the National Research Council at Churchill, Manitoba: left to right
- Mr. J. W. Ostiguy, NRC; Mr. Amelinckx; Mrs. and Mr. J. Bolland; Professor A. Monfils;
Mr. M. Wautrequin; Mr. John Hill, NRC; Dr. J. H. Brandy, NRC (seated).


